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This Week at Griffin 
 Attendance Figures 

RCM - 99.2% 

RPT - 97.1% 

1JJ - 96.8% 

1SC - 98.0% 

2SS - 95.8% 

2TE - 98.3% 

3SF - 100% 

3DM - 96.7% 

4MB - 97.1% 

4DB - 98.0% 

5HS - 97.2% 

5DC - 97.5% 

6ZM - 97.3% 

6CH - 96.3% 

Overall 

Attendance 

97.5% 

Flapjacks to RCM and 3SF and Excellent attendance by all classes! All children were awarded 4 

Griffin Tokens last week for their amazing attendance! 

Class  

Assembly Dates 

03.10.18 - 3DM 

10.10.18 - 5HS 

17.10.18 - 4DB 

24.10.18 - 6ZM 

14.11.18 - 6CH 

21.11.18 - 2SS 

28.11.18 - 4MB 

05.12.18 - 5DC 

 

These are the dates for 

this term’s class  

assemblies. You are  

welcome to attend and 

stay after for a look at the 

books in the classroom. 

Refreshments will be 

served. We like the pupils 

to share their learning and 

it’s a way for you to see 

what they are finding out 

each term. 

6CH’s Class  

Assembly is this 

week! Please feel free 

to attend and stay for  

refreshments! 

We’re very sad this week as we will be saying goodbye to Mrs 

Gooderham on Friday. As many of you will know, Mrs Gooderham 

has worked at Griffin for a long, long time. We have been extremely 

lucky to have had her as part of our team. I’m sure you will join us 

all in wishing her a very happy retirement!  

On time for school week starts next week! 

Children will be given a sticker each day they are 

on time next week. If your child gets 5 stickers they 

will be rewarded with a prize on the final day! 

Children in Need is this Friday!! 

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 16th November 

to support Children in Need. This year is all about showing us 

what your thing is! Footballer? Scientist? Explorer? Dancer? 

We can’t wait to find out. 

We are asking for a contribution of £1 to go to Children in 

Need. 

Thank you for your support! 


